
30/10/2020 

MR Jason Bull 
- 48 Ferguson ST 
FORESTVILLE NSW 2087 
jason.bull@optusnet.com.au 

RE: DA2018/1924 - Forest Way FRENCHS FOREST NSW 2086

The updated traffic plan to not allow a Right Turn onto Forest Way and eventually close 
Russell Avenue altogether is completely unacceptable.
This will significantly increase traffic onto Grace Avenue and other narrow back streets, that at 
times already struggle with low levels of local residential traffic.

It is difficult to understand how, particularly after the recent road upgrades in the area, that a 
development proposal of this nature does not feature a traffic plan that includes direct access 
to Forest Way. 

Sent: 30/10/2020 1:50:47 PM
Subject: Online Submission


